
 

Authorization Letter from  
Original Applicant  

 

 
 
 
Date: July. 06, 2018 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The letter grants authorization for representative of JAEWONCNC Co.,Ltd to apply the 
FCC for a change in identification. This authorization applies to GNET SYSTEM.Co.,LTD, 
FCC ID: 2AO7Z-GN-W77, granted on 04/12/2018. The equipment is electrically identical. 
The only change being the label on the device. The original test results, technical information 
and relevant documents continue to be representative of and applicable to the changed 
equipment. 
 
Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Signature:  
 
Name: Nam-gil Lee 
 
Title: Assistant Research Engineer 
 
Contact Information: GNET SYSTEM.CO.,LTD  
2-603,6F,Lotte IT Castle II,550-1,98, Gasan digital 2-ro,Geumcheon-gu,Seoul,South Korea 


